
Legislative Council Economy and Infrastructure 
Committee  

 

Local government inquiry hearing 
Wednesday 
The parliamentary inquiry into local government funding and services will 
hold its first public hearing this week. 

You can watch the live broadcast of the Legislative Council Economy and 
Infrastructure Committee from 10 am on Wednesday 26 June. 

Department of Government Services, Municipal Association of Victoria, 
Victorian Local Governance Association, Local Government Finance 
Professionals (FinPro), Rural Councils Victoria and Council Watch are 
scheduled to appear throughout the day. 

Public submissions from individuals and organisations addressing the 
inquiry’s terms of reference are still open until this Friday 28 June 2024. 

The Committee is examining councils’ delivery of core services, cost 
shifting from state and federal governments and whether the revenue 
structure is sustainable and appropriate. 

You can see the full witness list for Wednesday’s hearing on the inquiry’s 
website. 
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